

10/11/2023

Cllr Feeney
By email to
Dear Cllr Feeney
I noticed in the local press that you have been nominated as a candidate for the Police and Crime Commissioner for Warwickshire for the Labour Party, and I wanted to make contact with you to introduce myself as the Chief Executive and Monitoring Officer of the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner.
We will shortly be publishing some information about the election on our website, and once candidates have been declared, I will invite you to a briefing to find out more about policing in Warwickshire. In the meantime I am very happy to meet with you to give you information about the office or to answer any questions you may have.
Yours sincerely
Polly Reed
Chief Executive

Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner Warwickshire Police HQ, Leek Wootton, Warwick CV35 7AQ opcc@warwickshire.police.uk 01926 733523





